



City of Gillette Office PO Box 518 Gillette, WY 82718

Kellie Furman (307) 686-5234 kellie@gillettewy.gov

Douglas Highway Office 1211 S. Douglas Highway Suite 215 Gillette, WY 82716

Keith Howard (307) 696-8029 khoward@pmowyo.org

Rhea Parsons (307) 696-8028 rparsons@pmowyo.org

Spring Wilkins (307) 696-8027 swilkins@pmowyo.org John Opseth, Mayor City of Gillette 201 East 5th Street Gillette, WY 82716

Dear Mayor Opseth,

Thank you to the City of Gillette for agreeing to proclaim April as Alcohol Awareness Month. On behalf of the Campbell County Prevention Council, I would like to thank you for your help in raising awareness of this issue. I have attached a proclamation that you may read at the April City Council meeting. This is an awareness activity that the Community Coalition Against Underage Drinking began several years ago and now the Campbell County Prevention Council is continuing.

The Campbell County Prevention Council is promoting Alcohol Awareness Month through several other activities in addition to the proclamations. Other activities include radio and print ads from local youth and community partners, and City utility bill inserts. We are also sponsoring an event called Parents R U Ready? This event will take place on April 24th. More details will be sent out with a formal invitation.

Thank you for your help and support of Alcohol Awareness Month. If you have questions, please feel free to call me at 686-5234 or email me at kellie@gillettewy.gov.

Sincerely.

Kellie Furman